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UT ADMINISTRATION OF DADRA & NAGAR HAVELI AND DAMAN & DIU 

DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM 

No 3/110/DT/PPP/2022-23/ 876           Date: 12/12/2022 

CORRIGENDUM II 

Ref RFP No. 3/110/DT/PPP/2022-23/724 dated 09/11/2022 

Corrigendum I No 3/110/DT/PPP/2022-23/838 Date: 29/11/2022 

In reference to the RFP For Selection of Consulting Firm for Advisory Support 

in Investment Facilitation, PPP Projects and Enabling Ease of Doing Business 

for Department Of Tourism, UT of DNH & DD; the bidder shall consider the 

following amendments in the RFP: 

Sr 
No 

Clause No Existing Clause Amended Clause 

1.  B. INSTRUCTION TO 
BIDDERS: 6. Earnest 
Money Deposit (EMD) 

EMD for Rs. 2,00,000/- 
(Rupees Two lakh only) in 
the form of DD is to be 
deposited by the bidder 
through offline mode in 
the name of Member 
Secretary (SPOTAC), DNH 
& DD Proposals without 
the requisite EMD shall 
be treated as non-
responsive and rejected. 

EMD for Rs. 2,00,000/- 
(Rupees Two lakh only) in 
the form of DD is to be 
deposited by the bidder 
through offline mode in the 
name of Member Secretary 
(SPOTAC), DNH & DD 
Proposals without the 
requisite EMD shall be 
treated as non-responsive 
and rejected. Note: The 

bidder holding a valid 
MSME certificate shall be 
exempted from EMD 
submission.  

ALL POTENTIAL BIDDERS ARE REQUESTED TO KINDLY NOTE THE ABOVE AND 

SUBMIT THEIR PROPOSALS ACCORDINGLY. 

Sd/- 

Director (Tourism), 

DNH & DD 

Copy to:- 

i. PA to the Secretary (Tourism), DNH & DD for information. 

 

 


